
March 31, 1995

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES

 

Re: Workers Compensation Insurance
Item W-8015NC - Additional Coverages under the North Carolina 
Workers Compensation Insurance Plan

 

A November 30, 1994 Circular Letter to All Member Companies (C-94-19) announced a December 1, 
1994 effective date for the captioned Item.

In an effort to obtain a concurrent countrywide effective date and to allow additional lead time for 
carrier system changes, the effective date of Item W-8015NC has been amended to June 1, 1995, 
applicable to new and renewal assigned risk business and prospectively to outstanding assigned risk 
business.

 

Very truly yours,

 

Jerry G. Hamrick

Workers Compensation Manager
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